

Mrs. G in England

Guess what? We have something really cool in common! I, too, lived in England as a child and went to a DoDDS school. I attended Woodbridge Elementary School, in Woodbridge, England, when

my dad was in the Air Force working at Bentwaters AFB.

From the 1st to the 4th grade grade I went to Woodbridge, and it was in England that I had some of my favorite childhood memories.

Pictured are

my sisters, friends, and me in base housing at a friend's birthday party.

I was in 3rd grade at the time.

Can you guess which one is me?

Hint: an "OK" sign is above my head!